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5th January 2024 

 
 
Dear parents/carers of children in Year 1 
 
Happy New Year to all our Year 1 families! What a year 2023 was; and we ended on such a high with 
the children’s first Nativity performance-and what a superb job they all did. We were so proud of how 
well they did and they all looked to have thoroughly enjoyed it! Thank You 
 
We’d like to start this letter with a HUGE thank you for all our wonderful gifts and cards. We were 
blown away by your generosity and did not want it go unnoticed. So, thank you so much; we hope you 
all had a relaxing and enjoyable break- well, as much as you can when you’ve got young children to 
entertain!  
 
A glimpse at the term ahead: 
 
We’re sprinkling a little bit of Fairy Tale magic this term as we explore the classic tale of Cinderella in 
our English lessons. We’ll also be seeing if we can sparkle on the “ballroom” dancefloor as we learn a 
simple routine to perform at our own “ball”. In our Science lessons, we’re going to be investigating 
different everyday materials and their properties. Then in History we’re going back in time to the Great 
Fire of London and we will be learning about how the fire started and how we use historical sources to 
help us understand the past. In addition to this, we’ll be continuing to develop the children’s 
understanding of how to use apparatus correctly and safely in P.E lessons, and building their skills in 
Hockey. In Maths, we will be exploring place value, and addition and subtraction within 20. In Art we 
will be looking at portrait artists and focusing on Pablo Picasso. In PSHE we’ll be exploring ‘Living in the 
Wider World’; in R.E we’ll look at ‘Jesus as a Friend’; in Music we’re doing Minibeasts and Tempo.  
We’re really looking forward to the term ahead and all the exciting activities we have planned for the 
children.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Miss Wheeler    Miss Harris 



  

 

  

 

 


